
	 	 	

	
	

 
 
Dear Alumni and Friends of Utah State Volleyball, 
 
As we head into the 40th year of our program, I feel fortunate to be the head volleyball coach 
here at Utah State University.  This program continues to grow and flourish.  The first coaches of 
the Aggies were, Marilyn McReavy and Mary Jo Peppler, they laid the groundwork.  We are 
looking forward to celebrating this milestone this season.   
 
The current Aggies are looking to continue the foundation that has been laid and we need 
your help and support. We want YOU to be involved in this program. Please come to 
me with your ideas and thoughts. My office number is 435-797-2068 and my email is 
grayson.dubose@usu.edu.  
 
Please get us your most current contact information.  We want to keep you involved with OUR 
program.  We want to see you at the Wayne Estes Center for a home match and on the road as 
well.   
 
“Once an AGGIE, ALWAYS an AGGIE!!!” 
 
GO AGGIES!!!! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Grayson DuBose 
 
Head Volleyball Coach 
Utah State University	

	
	


